
 

 

 

 

 

VISITORS POLICY 

Effective 3/23/20 until further notice 

 

As a precautionary measure reflecting an abundance of caution, and in 

observance of guidance from the Department of Health, this Visitors Policy is 

effective at all People Inc. residences*, day programs, office and program* 

buildings, effective immediately: 

No visitors will be allowed into the above locations with the following 

exceptions: 

- People Inc. employees 

- Essential contractors 

- Deliveries 

Families of those supported through residential, day or other programs will 

not be allowed to enter the above locations, but are encouraged to contact the 

site management in advance if they wish to arrange to take their loved one home.  

Families must commit to restricting their loved one to a COVID-19 symptom-free 

family home indefinitely, and are strongly advised to have no community contact. 

As a safety precaution, families unable to make this commitment will not be able 

to take their loved one home during this crisis period.   

This policy replaces the previous visitor screening policy, until further 

notice.       

*Exceptions are our Elmwood Health Center, Senior Living and Tax Credit 

apartment buildings, Family Care homes and Deaf Access Services access to public 

videophone room.  

 

 


